

MEMORANDUM

TO

DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS

SERVICE DIRECTORS DIVISION CHIEFS

DISTRICT COLLECTORS OF POM, MICP AND NAIA

SUBJECT:

BOC TRANSFORMERS UNTV CUP OFF SEASON

DATE :

18 JANUARY 2017

This refers to the letter from UNTV Cup Commissioner Atoy Co inviting the Bureau of Customs (BOC) and other government agencies that joined the 5th season of the UNTV Cup to participate in the upcoming Off Season of the UNTV Cup to be held around April to May 2017. The team must be composed of executives and/or high-ranking officials of the invited government agencies.

In this regard, all BOC Deputy Commissioners, Directors, Division Chiefs and District Collectors of Metro Manila Ports, who are basketball enthusiasts, are hereby encouraged to participate and join the said season.

You may send your names to Atty. Roy P. Lawagan, Office of the Commissioner, at mobile number 09069635231 or email address: roylawagan511@gmail.com on or before 25 January 2017 (Tuesday).

For your compliance.

MCANOR E. FAELDON

Commissioner

Buneu of Customs
NICANOR B. FABLDON
Commissioner
17-00597

JAN 23 2017